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Craig, Sondra

From: Trane, Andrea
Sent: Monday, January 1, 2024 7:49 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki; Craig, Sondra
Subject: Fwd: aproval of ordinance amend subsection 115-110 of code of ordinances city plan 

commission

 

From: Addison Schnuelle <addison0417@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 1, 2024 7:45:56 AM 
To: Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: aproval of ordinance amend subsection 115-110 of code of ordinances city plan commission  
  

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Greetings whomever it may concern,  
 
My name is Addison Schnuelle and I am emailing you in regards to a city plan commission meeting being held on Tuesday 
january 2nd, 2024 at 4 pm to discuss ordinance amend subsection 115-110 of the code of ordinances that will convert: 1189th st 
n, 922 &928 state street ,915 &927 main st, and 117 & 119 10 st N into  accessible apartments for people with disabilities. 
 
I believe the council members should vote in favor of approving this amendment because approval of this housing would be very 
beneficial to persons with disabilities, such as myself. As of right now i live with family members in waukon, Iowa but if 
something would happen to them i would be on my own because my other family members do not have the room/ resources to 
have me move in, leaving me homeless. If approved, this apartment building would give people like me independence, while 
giving my family peace of mind.  
 
thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Addison Schnuelle 
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